


Recovery Services

Program Contact Hours Location Services

Alcohol and Drug
24-Hour Helpline

Call
(800) 923-4357



Text RecoveryNow

to 839863

Call 24/7



Text 
Mon-Fri 2pm-

6pm

Website Link

Hotline for those
experiencing/
experienced
substance

dependency.

Alcoholics
Anonymous

Portland Area
Intergroup

(503) 223-8569 – 
24 hours

office@pdxaa.org





Reuniones en
Español

Oficina Intergrupal
de Portland

(503) 395-7188

Business
Hours



Mon–Fri 

9am-5pm, 



closed
holidays

Website Link



ALL ACTIVE
MEETINGS/LOCATIONS



Alcoholicos Anonimos

En Oregon



Portland Area
Intergroup

825 NE 20th Ave., 
Ste 200

Portland, OR

Support
group/community

for those who have
found a solution to

their drinking
problem.

Anonymous, no paid
counselors, self-

supporting, inclusive,
non-politcal, not

promoting a specific
religion, available

almost anywhere in
the US.

Cascadia
Behavioral
Healthcare

Make an
Appointment or

Referral
(503) 674-7777

Mon-Fri 
9am-5pm

Website Link



Clackamas
17070 SE McLoughlin
Blvd., Portland, OR 



Garlington Health

Center
3036 NE Martin Luther

King, Jr. Blvd. 
Portland, OR 



Plaza Health Center
4212 SE Division St.

Portland, OR 



Woodland Park Health
Center

10373 NE Hancock St,
Ste 200, Portland, OR 

Substance Abuse
suport, recovery,

medication
supported recovery.

FORA Health
(previously De

Paul Treatment)
(503) 535-1151

Mon-Fri
8:00am-
5:30pm

Website Link



Adult Services & Admin
10230 SE Cherry

Blossom Dr.
Portland, OR 



Hillsboro Outpatient
205 SE 3rd Avenue, 

Ste 100
Hillsboro, OR 

Provides a variety of
services regarding

recovery including in
patient, outpatient,

family therapy,
medication therapy,

medically monitored,
same day services

etc.

https://www.linesforlife.org/get-help-now/
mailto:office@pdxaa.org
https://oficinaaaportland.webs.com/
https://www.pdxaa.org/
https://www.pdxaa.org/index.php/meetings/?tsml-day=6&tsml-attendance_option=active
https://aaoregon.webs.com/
https://cascadiahealth.org/services/addiction-recovery-services/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/17070+SE+McLoughlin+Blvd,+Portland,+OR+97267/@45.4000216,-122.6209441,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x54957440179105a9:0xe273b8e564432eb!8m2!3d45.4000216!4d-122.6187554
https://www.google.com/maps/place/17070+SE+McLoughlin+Blvd,+Portland,+OR+97267/@45.4000216,-122.6209441,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x54957440179105a9:0xe273b8e564432eb!8m2!3d45.4000216!4d-122.6187554
https://www.google.com/maps/place/3036+NE+Martin+Luther+King+Jr+Blvd,+Portland,+OR+97212/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x5495a7387bb37f43:0xd10301eb231d0d5d?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjO0I2_voPuAhVNip4KHcCXCIwQ8gEwAHoECAYQAQ
https://www.google.com/maps/place/3036+NE+Martin+Luther+King+Jr+Blvd,+Portland,+OR+97212/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x5495a7387bb37f43:0xd10301eb231d0d5d?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjO0I2_voPuAhVNip4KHcCXCIwQ8gEwAHoECAYQAQ
https://www.google.com/maps/place/3036+NE+Martin+Luther+King+Jr+Blvd,+Portland,+OR+97212/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x5495a7387bb37f43:0xd10301eb231d0d5d?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjO0I2_voPuAhVNip4KHcCXCIwQ8gEwAHoECAYQAQ
https://www.google.com/maps/place/3036+NE+Martin+Luther+King+Jr+Blvd,+Portland,+OR+97212/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x5495a7387bb37f43:0xd10301eb231d0d5d?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjO0I2_voPuAhVNip4KHcCXCIwQ8gEwAHoECAYQAQ
https://goo.gl/maps/pJ2t3S7qHcsKDCqx9
https://goo.gl/maps/pJ2t3S7qHcsKDCqx9
https://cascadiahealth.org/services/addiction-recovery-services/goo.gl/maps/2ctmGrHdKkz
https://cascadiahealth.org/services/addiction-recovery-services/goo.gl/maps/2ctmGrHdKkz
https://forahealth.org/
https://goo.gl/maps/CfXjHRLw3QmRzpZ89
https://goo.gl/maps/CfXjHRLw3QmRzpZ89
https://goo.gl/maps/CfXjHRLw3QmRzpZ89


Quest Center for
Integrative

Health - Flanders

(503) 238-5203



info@quest-
center.org



Referrals

FSRreferral@qu
est-center.org 

Mon-Fri
8:30am-5pm

Website Link 



Finding and
Sustaining
Recovery
Program

2720 NE Flanders
St. Portland, OR

Services include
alternative

medicine/treatment,
peer support, support
groups and individual

therapy, wellness
movement, sober

housing

Salvation Army
ARC (Adult

Rehabilitation
Center) -

Bridgeway of
Hope

(971) 230-5300



Portland.BOH@
usw.salvationar

my.org

Mon-Fri
9am - 4pm

Website Link



6855 NE 82nd
Ave

Portland, OR




Provide up to 24
months of safe, sober
and supportive living
for those with limited

housing opportunities.
This program is for

those who have gone
through a recovery

program and want to
move to the next step

of their recovery
journey.

Serenity Lane 1‑800‑543‑9905

SE Portland Location



Office Hours
Mon–Thurs 
by appt only

Friday 
9am–5pm



SW Portland Location

Mon-Fri 
appointment only



***see website for

specific days/times

Website Link



SE Portland
12662 SE Stark, 

Plaza 125 Bldg. A. 
Portland, OR



SW Portland 

10920 SW
Barbur Blvd,
Portland, OR 

Different forms of
outpatient treatment

for substance
dependency.

CODA Drug
Treatment
Services

(855) SEE-CODA
(855) 733-2632



Get Help Form

see location info

Website Link



Click here for
Location Info

Residential treatment,
opioid treatment

program, outpatient
treatment, supported

housing.

Letty Owings
Center (Central
City Concern)

(971) 352-8740



(503) 235-3546
n/a

Website Link



Location not
disclosed




Residential treatment
for recovery while

pregnant, children can
live onsite with the

parent. services include
group/individual

counseling, medical
staff to help with

pregnancy and birth
plans, medication

management, education
resources such as

parenting ed. and more.

mailto:info@quest-center.org
mailto:FSRreferral@quest-center.org
https://quest-center.org/fsr-addiction-services
https://bridgewayofhope.salvationarmy.org/bridgeway_of_hope/
https://serenitylane.org/location/portland-south-east/
https://maps.google.com/?q=12662+SE+Stark%2C+Plaza+125+Bldg.+A.+Portland%2C+OR+97233
https://maps.google.com/?q=12662+SE+Stark%2C+Plaza+125+Bldg.+A.+Portland%2C+OR+97233
https://maps.google.com/?q=12662+SE+Stark%2C+Plaza+125+Bldg.+A.+Portland%2C+OR+97233
https://maps.google.com/?q=12662+SE+Stark%2C+Plaza+125+Bldg.+A.+Portland%2C+OR+97233
https://maps.google.com/?q=12662+SE+Stark%2C+Plaza+125+Bldg.+A.+Portland%2C+OR+97233
https://maps.google.com/?q=12662+SE+Stark%2C+Plaza+125+Bldg.+A.+Portland%2C+OR+97233
tel:+18557332632
https://codainc.org/get-help/#form
https://codainc.org/
https://codainc.org/locations/
https://centralcityconcern.org/recovery-location/letty-owings-center/


Central City
Concern

(Recovery
Services)

Main
(971) 361-7888



Blackburn

Center:
Recovery
Services

(971) 361-7700



CCC Recovery
Center

(503) 944-4410



Hooper
Detoxification
Stabilization

Center
(503) 238-2067



Imani Center

(503) 226-4060



Old Town
Recovery 

(503) 228-7134



Puentes
(503) 546-9975



Blackburn Center:
Recovery Services

Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri
- 8am-5pm

Weds - 9am-5pm



CCC Recovery
Center

Mon- Fri 
8:30am-4:30pm



Hooper

Detoxification
Stabilization Center

Inpatient: 



Admission is from 
 Mon-Fri

6:45 to 7:45am 



Outpatient: 
Mon-Fri 

1-4pm
Business hours:

Mon-Fri
10am to 4pm 



Imani Center

Mon-Fri - 
8am-4:30pm

closed noon-1pm



Old Town Recovery 
Phone hours: 

Mon-Fri
8:30 am-5 pm 
Walk-in hours: 

Mon-Fri 9am-5pm 



Puentes
Mon-Fri - 9am-5pm

Website Link



Blackburn Center:
Recovery Services

12121 E Burnside St.
Portland, OR



CCC Recovery

Center
726 W Burnside St.

Portland, OR



Hooper
Detoxification

Stabilization Center
1535 N Williams Ave.

Portland, OR



Imani Center (Black
and AA comm.)

709 NW Everett St.
Portland, OR



Old Town Recovery 

33 NW Broadway
Portland, OR



Puentes

(Latinx/Hispanic
comm.)

Location not
disclosed

Variety of recovery
services and

treatment

Lifeworks NW

New
Appointments

(503) 645-9010 
 (Toll-Free)

 (888) 645-1666
intakereferrals@
lifeworksnw.org.



NE Portland –

MLK
(503) 288-8066



Project Network
(503) 335-0855



Rockwood

(971) 727-8026



St. Johns
(503) 283-4776



Sylvan

(503) 645-3581

NE Portland – MLK
Mon.-Thurs. 8am-

6pm
Fri. 8am-5pm



Project Network
Residential site
 24 hours daily



Rockwood

Mon-Fri - 8am-6pm



St. Johns
Mon-Thurs 8am-1pm



Sylvan

Mon.-Fri
8am-4:30pm 

Closed for lunch
12pm-12:30pm

Website Link



NE Portland – MLK
3716 NE MLK Jr. Blvd

Portland, OR 



Project Network
3655 NE Garfield

Portland, OR



Rockwood
18417 SE Oak Street

Portland, OR



St. Johns
8425 N. Lombard St

Portland, OR



Sylvan
5415 SW Westgate

Dr,
Portland, OR

Youth and Adult
recovery services

https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
https://centralcityconcern.org/services/recovery/
mailto:intakereferrals@lifeworksnw.org
mailto:intakereferrals@lifeworksnw.org
https://www.lifeworksnw.org/addiction-services/

